
 

 

 
 
April 26, 2023        Sent by email 
 
 
Laura Hall 
Director, Corporate Services / Town Clerk 
Town of Caledon 

 
 
 
Re: New Transit Service on Dixie Road, North of Mayfield Road 
 

 
The following recommendation of the Committee of Council Meeting of March 8, 2023 was 
approved by Council at its Special Meeting on March 9, 2023: 
 

CW106-2023 

That the correspondence from Laura Hall, Director, Corporate Services / Town Clerk, 

Town of Caledon, dated March 2, 2023, to the Committee of Council meeting of March 

8, 2023, re: New Transit Service on Dixie Road, North of Mayfield Road, be 

received. 

 
 
Yours truly, 
 

Sonya Pacheco 
 

Sonya Pacheco 
Legislative Coordinator 
City Clerk’s Office 
Tel: 905-874-2178 / Fax: 905-874-2119 
sonya.pacheco@brampton.ca 
 
(CW – 11.4.1) 
 
 
cc: A. Milojevic, General Manager, Transit 

 
 


